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Norwalk, CT  06854 

 

 

 

 

February 7, 2022 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I’m writing this letter from my hotel room in Hawaii after my travels began at 3:30 am this 

morning and now it is after midnight because I think it is very important to voice my opinion 

regarding the masking of children in school. 

 

I have six grandchildren and I have personally seen how this pandemic has negatively affected 

all six of my grandchildren.  They are lonely, antisocial, and some in a state of depression 

because of the choices our government has made.  

 

Initially this virus didn’t affect the children – now it does?  A vast majority of people in this 

country are either vaccinated or of late have had the virus, so there is no real need to keep 

masking our children EVERY DAY!! 

 

When I wear my mask at work (because the city in which I work requires it), I even find myself 

and others not socializing or talking much because one, it is too hard to understand what people 

are saying, and two, it is just uncomfortable. 

 

It is time to not only unmask our children because of the further damage to our children, but 

unmask everyone!! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Carol A. Kijek 

 

CAK:bm 

 


